



Dear Colleagues,

Following the idea of Iberian cooperation, last SITE edition in 2017 was a great success in terms of Portuguese attendance and Scientific involvement. This next SITE 2019 we are counting on you to be a very important part of the International Faculty.

We, from SITE board and Organizing Committee, are aware of the great commitment Portuguese Vascular Surgeons have, specially from Head of Departments to stablish a top level quality in Endovascular Therapy in your country and introduce and improve Advance Endovascular Techniques.

We are also devoted to encourage network and Scientific Exchange development in both countries.

For all these reasons we wanted to make a special invitation to all of you to increase these lines of friendship and scientific cooperation and ask you to encourage your colleagues and trainees to participate in next SITE 2019 with free papers and poster presentations from your Departments.

Best Regards,

Vicente Riambau Symposium Chairman

e-mail: <u>vriambau@gmail.com</u> <u>www.sitesymposium.com/site-2019</u>